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June 21, 1996

Dave" 4

I apologize for the mix-up. On these two wells that we plugged I have redone the sundry
plugging notices. Please discard the ones I had sent in previously.

On the cement tickets that you have,the ones dated April 24 and May 6th are the ones that
should go with the Champlin 124 Amoco F1 well. On the ticket dated May 6th, Halliburton
put the wrong well number down and that’s where the confusion came in.  The other ticket
dated May 7th is for the Champlin 558 Amoco A 1 well,

If you have any questions please call me at 830-5323.

Susan Potts



